DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

§_,a_ DENR

Re: Coral Reef Rescue Partnership (GEF-CRR) Invitation

1 message

Janine Bobadilla <jdbobadillal@up.edu.ph> Thu, Jul 29, 2021 at 3:01 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Cc: Wilfredo Obien <wjobien@denr.gov.ph>, Maridel Villalon <maridel_villalon@yahoo.com>,
matrigenio@mesi.upd.edu.ph, davalino@msi.upd.edu.ph

Dear E.D. Ferrer:

Greetings!

The Coral Reef Rescue Partnership (GEF-CRR) Philippines would like to confirm the attendance of your organization
for the upcoming inception meeting (August 4, 2021). Please forward the names and contact details of your
representatives to jdbobadillal@up.edu.ph not later than August 2,2021. The meeting link and details will soon
to follow.

Thank you and we look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Janine D. Bobadilla
GEF-CRR Project Development Team - Philippines

for

DR.MICHAEL P. ATRIGENIO

National Project Development Consultant

Coral Reef Rescue Project, and

Assistant Professor

Marine Science Institute, University of the Philippines

On Mon, Jul 26, 2021 at 3:26 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Mam/Sir,
This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.

Please be informed that your email was forwarded to the Office of the Regional Executive Director for their
information and appropriate action.

Thank you.

mmmacarandang
PMD/RICTU Staff

On Mon, Jul 26, 2021 at 3:03 PM Janine Bobadilla <jdbobadilla1@up.edu.ph> wrote:
Dear E.D. Ferrer,

Good day!



The Coral Reef Rescue Partnership (GEF-CRR), a global initiative implemented by a
partnership of organizations, including Blue Ventures, Rare, CARE International, The
University of Queensland, WCS, and WWEFE has identified your organization/institution as a
relevant stakeholder for the Coral Reef Rescue Project.

Attached below is the official invitation letter for an upcoming inception meeting (August
4, 2021) from our national project consultant. If you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact me through this email.

Thank you and we look forward to your support.

Sincerely,

Janine D. Bobadilla
GEF-CRR Project Development Team - Philippines

for

DR. MICHAEL P. ATRIGENIO

National Project Development Consultant

Coral Reef Rescue Project, and

Assistant Professor

Marine Science Institute, University of the Philippines

Janine D. Bobadilla

University of the Philippines Diliman
Alternate Email:janine.bobadilla@gmail.com
Contact #: 09771620205

OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
MIMAROPA REGION

P: (02) 8248-3367/ 8248-3468

A: DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 L&S, Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 1000
W: http://mimaropa.denr.gov.ph/

E: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
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